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THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 

A huge thank you goes out to each and every 
one that helped out at our Soup & Pie 

fundraiser once again.  This fundraiser would 
not be possible if we didn’t have so many 

volunteers. We profited just over $68,000.00 

NOT FEELING WELL? 
 

If your child is not feeling well, please do 
NOT send them to school.  With this we 

hope to keep everyone around us healthy 
during this flu season. 

Reminder: 
Please remember to send boots, gloves, toques and a warm jacket with 

your child everyday.  Students are required to go outside to play and get 
fresh air a few times during the day.   Going outside gives the students a 

break from wearing their masks, and a chance to move. 

 

Early Dismissal & Spirit Day 
Friday, December 17th we will  

dismiss everyone at 12:00 noon.   
Spirit Day: Come to school wearing 

anything Christmas related. 
“Show your Christmas Spirit”  

BLESSINGS THIS CHRISTMAS! 
 

May this Christmas end the present year on a 
cheerful note and make way for a fresh and 

bright New Year.  The Staff at MSCS wish you a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

LOST & FOUND 
Our lost and found box is growing daily.  

Please come into the office to check if any 

of these items belong to your child. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE!! 
We are looking for a few dedicated ladies to help out with hot meal days starting January.   

Someone who can be dedicated to one Friday morning per month.  Right now we have the 

same ladies doing all meal days, and it is becoming too much.  We are just looking for help-

ers.  We already have our leaders in place.  Please let the office know if you can help.  If no 

help is available we will need to cancel our meal days after the new year. 


